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BRISTOL - A new scholarship available at The Main Street Foundation, created in memory of a Bristol resident, is
now available to area graduates pursuing higher education.

Samantha Rajotte, scholarship and program officer with the Main Street Community Foundation said that the
"Bristol Yale/Miles Peck Jennings Memorial Scholarship" is available for graduating seniors or graduates of
public, private, or parochial secondary schools students from Bristol, Burlington, Plainville or Plymouth.
Applicant students must be pursuing undergraduate or graduate studies at a college or university.
"They can be  attending any college, but there is a preference for those attending Yale University," she said.
Rajotte said that there is $25,000 available from the Bristol Yale/Miles Peck Jennings Memorial Scholarship fund
this year. The deadline for students to apply for scholarships from this fund is March 10.
Read the full story in tomorrow's edition of The Bristol Press


